
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS OF THE 
CITY OF AZUSA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled 
Planning Commission meetings of Wednesday, August10, 2011, 
and Wednesday, August 24, 2011, have been CANCELLED. 
 
Dated:    August 2, 2011 
 
 
Conal McNamara, AICP 
Assistant Director of Economic & Community Development 
 
 
 


